
 
 
 
In the context of the Covid-19 epidemic and in accordance with emergency measures decided by the 
French government, Ipsen’s Board of Directors decided that the Company’s Combined Shareholders’ 
Meeting, convened for Thursday 27 May 2020 at 3 pm (Paris time), will exceptionally be held behind closed 
doors, without the physical presence of shareholders and other persons entitled to attend, at the 
Company’s headquarters, 65, Quai Georges Gorse, 92100 Boulogne-Billancourt (France). 
 
This Meeting has been broadcast live and in full in video format, in French and English. The replay of the 
meeting remains available on the ipsen.com website under the following 
link: https://www.ipsenwebcast.live/AG2021/. 
 
The documents related to this Shareholders’ meeting are also available on the Investors / Shareholders’ 
Meeting’s section of the company's website: www.ipsen.com. 
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